Minutes of the Museum Sub-Committee Meeting held at 7pm, on 11th October 2010 at the Council Offices, Pentyrch.
Present: 
Councillors:
 

Penri Williams (Chairman), Gill Rees & 






Stuart Thomas


Pentyrch Historical Society: 
Don Llewellyn, Barry Davies & Rod Thomas 







Apologies: 




Cllr John Harrison, Cllr Sheila Dafis & 







Ellis Davies (PHS)
90
Minutes of the Meeting of 6th July 2010

The minutes were adopted as a true record and, using the minutes, the Chairman updated 
the meeting as to the current situation.
91
Matters Arising and Progress Made
The following progress had been made:
1. Don Llewellyn advised that the arrangements to move 10 copies of each Garth Domain to the Council Office for storage had stalled but would be resolved soon.  Don Llewellyn to arrange
2. The large items from the late Allan Lock had been moved from the rear of the Council Offices, to a secure place of safety.  There was no decision as to how these items could be displayed.  The meeting was advised that Robin Simpson had examined the bottles.  
3. No progress had been made in seeking the permission of the present owner of the Mission Chapel to take photographs of the interior.  After further discussion it was decided that this was worth pursuing.  Cllr Williams/Don Llewellyn to arrange
4. Cllr Williams advised that the exhibition in Efail Isaf on 5th September had been excellent.
5. The Clerk advised that an advert in the next Link seeking any contributions to the museum would be incorporated into his ‘Community Highlights’.  Clerk to arrange
6. The Clerk advised that he had yet to make preliminary enquiries in relation to any grants from the lottery.  Clerk to arrange
7. The Clerk still did not have all the email addresses of the Pentyrch Historical Society.  PHS to advise
92
Display Boards 
Cllr Williams referred to two drafts that he had had printed in relation to the proposed boards which had been pinned to temporary boards and positioned against the wall.  It was generally agreed that the drafts were excellent with the right mix of pictures to text.  Cllr Williams advised that each board would cost £30 and that there was the space for some 15 boards in the two rooms available. The total cost would be in the order of £500.  It was agreed that Cllr Williams would meet with Don Llewellyn to decide what pictures and text would go on which board in order to progress the composition and purchase of the boards.  Cllr Williams/Don Llewellyn to arrange
The Clerk was asked to get costings for a dado rail at a height of 1.8m (6 feet).  A piece of batten, at a lower level and the same width as the dado rail, would ensure that the boards were vertical on the wall.  Clerk to arrange
Consideration was also given to the purchase of a computer or DVD display in order to show the vast collection of photographs.

93
Display Cabinet
The Clerk and Cllr Rees agreed to make enquiries into obtaining a viewing cabinet, initially, for the eastern wall of the meeting room.  This is expected to cost about £100.  Suitable items for display are to be identified and a list prepared for the next meeting.  Clerk to arrange
94
Website, Photographs and Literature
Ivor Betty has completed the scanning of approximately 900 photographs. The photographs have been put on the website for identifying using Coppermine.  Don Llewellyn provided additional photographs for scanning and felt that all the photographs should be made available for public viewing on the web.
Barry Davies provided copies of Llantrisant Historical Society Newsletters about farms and land ownership in the area.  The Newsletters could be made available on the web.  He was also arranging for Vince Jones to prepare a 1839 Tithe Map of the area. 

95
Date of next meeting
Cllr Williams felt that another meeting should take place in January 2011 and the Clerk was asked to look at suitable dates and then advise all members.  In addition, Cllr Williams felt that progress could be made to open the museum by the end of March 2011.  Clerk to arrange
There being no further business the meeting closed at 8.10pm.
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